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I have been working with the Environmental Protection Agency in different capacities
covering natural resource management, environmental information and environmental
assessment and now as the Executive Director. With an increasing trend in population
growth over the years, many natural habitats are being converted into different uses.
Such activities are agriculture, aquaculture, mining and forestry among others. The
natural values of some areas value are so significant that they need to be converted
with great care or even left in their natural state considering the important role they
play in sustainable livelihoods.

I support the idea of applying for funds in developing guidelines for sensitive areas
listed in the Environmental Assessment. As mentioned in the main proposal, the law
provides for a general classification of areas considered environmentally sensitive in
schedule 5 of the EA Regulations. The current situation definitely does not ensure
compliance and therefore the need to develop guidelines and define the sensitive areas
to ensure compliance.

I will be grateful if the proposal is approved for the award of an amount of US 10,000

to enable us realise this goal.

MR. J. AA./ALLOTE:{;
EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR,
ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION AGENCY
ACCRA, GHANA.




